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TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:

Dear Sir/Madam

We do not agree with Mr Pyne's Bill, "The Abortion Law Reform" (Women's Rights to Choose) Amendment
 Bill 2016 for the following reasons:

1 That it allows an unborn child to be killed right up to the moment of birth

2 That it does not consider the rights of the unborn child - considering that governments spend millions of
 dollars each year promoting children's rights

3 That it does not consider the psychological effects that a woman may have after having an abortion
4 Does not address the issue of a woman considering an abortion as a solution

 We sincerely hope that you will consider the above and submit them for discussion prior to the 'Amendment'
 being discussed in Parliament Thursday 30th June.
Regards
Gary and Margaret Hauck
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